
**** FELLOWSHIP GUIDELINES **** 

 

Due to the excitement of the Kona event as well as "Popsicles & Pets", we’re really 
looking forward to "Brownies & Bikes" tomorrow night. As you are aware, we all have 
different views regarding the potential risks with Covid-19. Because there has been 
an increase in cases in certain regions, outside ours, we want to encourage caution 
as we gather. We are asking our families to take time and read the guidelines below 
to ensure the absolute safety of our kids and families: 

 

1. Masks will be available at the “brownie table” (or feel free to bring your own). Those    
 serving will wear them. The state suggests that masks be worn in large gatherings,           
 particularly if close contact occurs. Please use your own judgment and respectfully al
 low others to do the same. 

 

2. The kids will have the entire upper parking lot to ride their bikes, so distancing for them 
 will be attainable. As the rest of us enjoy some much-needed fellowship, either in our 
 camp/lawn chairs or just standing around, let's all be mindful of the distance between 
 us. 

 

3. Adults and youth will be meeting around our campus. Please be mindful of others as you        
 drive in the parking lot. Please help your children and youth stay with their group. 

 

4. We will have hand sanitizer/clorox wipe "stations" set up, so look for those and feel free to 
 sanitize as needed. 

 

 

As we come back together, thank you for being patient with us and showing 
grace as we walk through these waters together. This is new territory for      
everyone, but God is good and He is faithful. We love you, church! 


